
Dates to Remember 
02/03 ~ Science Fair Judging @ D.O. 
02/05 ~ Science Fair Open House 
Progress reports home w/student 
02/11 ~ 8th grade parent meeting 
02/15 ~ No School 
02/26 ~ Late Start 
             Dance time TBA 
03/08 ~ No School In service day 
03/12 ~ Late Start 
03/17 ~ Spring Pictures 
03/22 ~ Spring Break 
 

Immunization Update 
All 7th & 8th grade students must have 
the Tdap vaccine if their last tetanus 
shot was given more that 5 years ago. 
Exclusion date is scheduled for 
February 17.  Students that have not 
had an updated vaccine will be sent 
home that day and may not return 
until the vaccine has been updated. 
 

Congratulations! 
Andrew Commons placed 3rd in the 
Grants Pass Elk Hoop shoot 
representing Lincoln Savage Middle 
school on January 9, 2010.  Good Job! 
 

Spring Pictures 
The date for spring pictures is set for 
March 17.  Spring pictures do not 
have to be paid for up front.  Life 
Touch will send home proofs, if you 
would like to order them send your 
order form and money to the office. 
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Student of the Month 
Congratulations!! to the following 
students.  These are the Student of 
the Month winners for 
November/December: 
8th ~ Tim Peckham  
          Danielle Aaland 
7th ~  Calvin Jarvis   
          Taylor Wilkins         
6th ~   Josh Miller  
          Courtney Hart 
 

Thank you 
Thank you to the following students 
and parents for repainting the gym:  
Kari Dice, Dalton Dice, Dakotah 
Dice, Carla Carter, Casey Carter, 
Talia Hanks, Tanner Hanks, Tonnie 
Hanks, Gwen Hanks, Beth Leiey and 
Laura Williams. 
We would like to thank our custodian 
Dave Bellenbaum, he has gone beyond 
his call of duty to clean and organize 
our school.  
Thank you to our Honor Society 
students for painting our supply room 
and health room. 
 

Track 
Track season is just around the 
corner.  Practice will start the first 
week of March.  Students can pick 
the paperwork up in the office 2/16/10.  
Remember your child must have an 
updated physical on file with the 
school to participate. 
 

PTO News !!! 
A very special Thank you to the PTO, 
they purchased new tables and chairs 
for Mrs. Parsons’ classroom.  Mrs. 
Parsons is very happy.   
 

8th Grade Dance 
The next 8th grade dance meeting 
will be held February 11, in the 
library @ 6:00p.m.  Please plan on 
attending. 
 

Something to Consider 
Have you recently checked your 
child’s cell phone, My Space, Twitter 
or Face book account?  Wanting to 
trust our children is natural and 
important.  It is also important to be 
involved and guide their decisions. So 
why check?  You might be surprised 
what you read or what your child is 
reading and it is important for parents 
to establish standards that your child 
will carry with them for the remainder 
of their life.   
 

After School Tutoring 
Every Tuesday and Thursday night, we 
have tutoring available.  If your child 
is behind in any class, they are 
welcome to stay after school.  They 
must have signed permission to stay 
after school.   
 

Go Tigers! 

Lost & Found 
The lost and found is overflowing.  
Please check for your missing items.  
All items not claimed by March 19 will 
be donated during spring break. 
 

Video Cameras 
Our school now has twenty-one 
cameras around campus that will be 
running 7 days a week 24 hours a day.  
They are located in the halls, 
cafeteria, all three courtyards and the 
breezeway between the two halls. 
They have been put in for the safety 
of our students.  So when you come 
on campus SMILE. 
 

Progress Reports 
Progress reports will be sent home 
with students Friday, February 5.  
Please sign the bottom of the progress 
report and return it with your child to 
their first period class on Monday, 
February 8. 
 

Family Advocate  
We really appreciate all the donations 
that came in during the holidays.  
Thank you to everyone who donated 
both monetary and personal items for 
our families here at the school.  We 
are still in need of clean women's 
clothing (size 14-16) and women's size 8 
- 81/2 shoes.   
Thank you, Nancy Abruzzini – 
Advocate 
 


